ASHEVILLE CITY SCHOOLS

Learn. Discover. Thrive.

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
Wednesday, May 25, 2022
1:15 p.m.

The Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a special called meeting at 1:15 p.m.
on Wednesday, May 25, 2022, in the Board Room of The Asheville City Schools Administrative
Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina.

The purpose of this meeting is to hold an open session to approve and announce the Interim
Superintendent. Action will be taken.

The Special Called Work Session Meeting will be available for viewing live via
Asheville City Schools YouTube page.


https://www.ashevillecityschools.net/Page/5472

